
7th June 2024
Dear Parents/Carers and Governors,
Welcome back to the final half term of our school year! Fun-filled with 2
residentials and our annual school show, time is sure to fly.

We look forward to supporting the transitions of our children into next year groups
and feeder High Schools. We also look forward to welcoming our new friends who
will be joining us from our Primary. Our whole school ‘Moving up Day’ is set for
Thursday July 4th.

Attendance
Overal 91.6%
Year 5 - 87.3%
Year 6 - 92.8%
Year 7 - 92.4%
Year 8 - 93.5%

Please report
absences to the
office at the
earliest
opportunity.
Please also
notify the school
office if pick up
arrangements
change for your
child.

P.E. Day and Swimming
All children should bring their P.E. kit (red t-shirt and plain black shorts, tracksuit or
leggings) to school on Wednesday 5th June. If children are not participating in PE
they must have a signed note from home.
Swimming: Years 5 and 6 will go swimming at Wentworth Leisure Centre on
Thursday afternoon.

Uniform
Uniform reminder: Red school jumper with logo, plain white polo top, black school trousers (not leggings, denim,
skinny or tight fitting, black knee length school skirt (not tight fitting), black shoes (not canvas or trainer types)

Breakfast Club
Breakfast Club is available to all pupils to access. It’s also absolutely FREE! If you wish for your child to attend
Breakfast Club, please can you contact Mrs Thompson directly on 01434 220235.

KS2 Residential - Kingswood (17th June - 19th June)
Mrs O’Kane is holding a drop in session for parents on Monday 10th June between 3:30 - 5pm.
If your child is not attending the KS2 residential, you will be sent a letter next week outlining the plans for their
week.



Guitar Lessons
Would your child like to learn how to play the acoustic guitar?
We have places available for one-to-one and/or small group tuition (maximum of 3 pupils) starting from September.
Prices start from £6 per 30-minute lesson.
These lessons are on offer to all pupils across the school. For more information and/or to register your interest,
please contact our music teacher Ms Esposito at sharon.esposito@bellinghampartnership.uk

Have a lovely weekend
Mrs Powell (Interim Headteacher)


